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Good Evening Everyone: 
      It was gratifying to see the much larger attendance at this year's reunion. I want to congratulate you 
on a job well done and wish you the vey best in years to come. As an experienced genealogist and the 
past president, vice president and on the board of historians of the Hambright Reunion for a number of 
years, plus being involved in many other reunions, I know it isn't an easy job to bring everything 
together. Even with a well coordinated group as you must have had.  
       In 1980 we fed over 500 people from 23 states at the Hambright Reunion in Grover NC, the 200th 
anniversary of the Battle of Kings Mountain. It was a woderful event. I wish the same for you in the 
future.  
      Thanks for the hospitality and good luck again, 
 
Lorena Eaker 
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